
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Board Members 
 
FROM: T. Jeremy Gunn 
 
DATE: February 12, 1998 
 
SUBJECT: Enclosures 
 
I am enclosing three documents that are relevant for the upcoming Board meeting: 
 
• Tentative Agenda for Feburary 17 Board Meeting. 
 
• FBI NBR memo - NBR information in the FBI’s Joseph Shimon file. 
 
• FBI NBR memo - Martin Luther King, Jr. information in the FBI’s JFK 

Assassination Records. 
 
I am enclosing the following documents that may be of interest to you: 
 
• February 10, 1998 letter from Tunheim to Patrick Kennedy regarding Russian 

and Belarusian issues. 
 
• Final list of invitees to the Experts Conference. 
 
• February 10, 1998 letter of invitation to participate in the Experts Conference to 

Professor Stanley N. Katz.  Letters to all 16 on the list were basically the same 
as this sample, but personalized in some instances. 

 
• Article from the January-February 1998 issue of Probe. 
 
• February 3, 1998 letter from Samoluk to Jim DiEugenio in response to the Probe 

article. 
 
• February 12, 1998 letter to Senator Moynihan (w/o enclosures). 
 
• February 11, 1998 letter to Dr. Henry Lee (same letter to Di Maio). 
 
• January 30, 1998 letter from James H. Billington and declaration from John E. 

Haynes. 
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